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DISCUSSION 
During the budget process, the City Council requested additional information regarding the 
status of the CalPERS Unfunded Actuarial Accrued Liability (UAAL) be brought back at a future 
study session. The City’s consultant, Andy Heath of Urban Futures Incorporated, will present an 
overview of the unfunded liability and discuss options on how to proactively manage the City’s 
Unfunded Actuarial Accrued Liability. 
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